
Worship Committee Report    November 21, 2021 

 

 

Our speakers this past season were:  

September 19: Ken Litwiller 

October 24: Carl Keener 

  

Our future speakers are: 

November 28: Osseo Osseo Asare 

January 2, 2022:  Leah Lumeya 

 

Speakers being asked:   

Elizabeth Soto, Tony Brown, Ben Bergey, Hope Brubaker, Leslie Laing, David and 

Grace Shenk. 

    

Church Around The Table was held the first Sunday of the month for 4 Sundays: 

August 1, September 5, October 3, and November 7.  The services took place at people's 

homes, outside, with approximately 8 households participating at each place.  This was  

in place of Sunday morning worship in the church building.  At the November 21, 2021 

congregational business meeting, it will be discussed and evaluated to consider repeating 

the program. 

 

Laurelville Mennonite Retreat Center is offering the Music and Worship Leaders Retreat 

on January 21-23, 2022 with the theme Lament and Hope.  Attendees can participate 

virtually or on campus. 

 

Christmas Eve service will be in the sanctuary as well as on zoom. 

 

There will be no church service on zoom or in the sanctuary Sunday, December 26.  

There will be an online meditation that interested person will be able to access.  

 

The Worship Committee 

Gloria Horst Rosenberger,  Ruth Kitchin Tillman, Carl S. Keener,  

Ben Wideman, Kate Heinzel 

 

 

 

 

 


